Williamsburgh Primary School Lacy Street PAISLEY PA1 1QF



Telephone 0141 889 2585

Children's Services

Fax 0141 889 2587

williamsburghenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Nova Scott

27 March 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

Reminders

Please remember that school and nursery will close this Friday 31st March at **2.30pm** and re-open on Tuesday 18th April.

Friday 31st March - Dress as you Please; Bring an Easter Egg

This Friday 31st March will be a dress as you please day. Where families are able, we invite the children to donate one Easter egg per family instead of the usual monetary donation. As you know, we work closely with Sherwood Greenlaw Church. The church are currently collecting Easter eggs to be donated to the local Women's Aid centre for distribution and as a school we would like to support them in this worthwhile cause.

Thursday 20th April - Open Evening P1- P6

The first week back after the holiday affords you the opportunity to come into school and see your child's classroom and the work they have been doing this term. We invite parents and families to come along anytime between 3.30pm and 6.30pm to see what the children have been learning. Please bring your child with you so that they can show off to you! While you are here, you are welcome to visit any of our classrooms.

The "Book People" will have books for sale on this evening. As you know, we stopped our book fairs at Parents' Evenings because we felt the books were very expensive. The Book People offer much more realistic pricing. We will try this and you can let us know your thoughts.

Please note that as many of our P7s are away on their residential trip that week, the Open Event for **P7** will be **Thursday 18**th **May.** More information on this will follow.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our families a very happy Spring break. Let's hope for some lovely sunshine!

Kind regards

Nova Scott Head Teacher

Director of Children's Services: Peter Macleod